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Health Information 

  

  

  

First-aid services and medical staff will be available at the official hotels and the Assembly venue.   

  

All medical services will be at the participants’ own expense. Please ensure that you have international 

health insurance. Persons under special medical treatment are advised to bring sufficient medication.   

  

The Secretariat of the Host Parliament must be informed of specific medical or other indications (dietary 

needs, allergy, limited mobility) as soon as possible (this information may be included during online 

registration) so that the necessary precautions or measures can be taken.   

  

There are eight IPU referral hospitals in Luanda: Prenda Hospital, Girassol Clinic, Cardeal Dom 

Alexandre do Nascimento Hospital for Cardio-Pulmonary Diseases, Josina Machel Hospital, Sagrada 

Esperança Clinic, Multiperfil Clinic, Azancot de Menezes Maternity and Child Care Hospital, Military 

Hospital, and Luanda General Hospital. These eight hospitals will provide medical services in case of 

need during the event.   

  

Delegates are informed that on 15 July 2023, by Presidential Decree, all national mandatory measures in 

the fight against COVID-19 were lifted, including the requirement to present proof of vaccination or 

testing upon arrival in Angola.  

 

While it is not a national requirement to be vaccinated against Yellow Fever in order to enter the country, 

some airlines have been denying access to flights if the person is not carrying proof of vaccination 

against Yellow Fever. It is also a recommendation of the WHO and some national agencies. It is 

therefore advised that you are vaccinated against Yellow Fever ahead of travel to Angola and that you 

carry proof of vaccination.   

 

It is also recommended that persons travelling to Angola seek medical advice on malaria prevention 

measures before travel.  


